
Enrichment Bulletin - Wednesday 8th Feb  

Activity Venue Teacher 
Uniform Sustainability Upstairs Office Miss Ferraro 
Dungeons & Dragons 621 Student Led 

Reading & Year 13 Study 622 Mr Pritchard 
Sign Language  623 Mrs Siddall 

Chess & Games Club  624 Miss Hulme 
Spanish (P6 only) 601 Mrs Lyon 
Student Magazine  PODs Mrs Ali 
Young Reporter  Computer Room Mrs Ali 

Crocheting  Common Room Mrs Ogden 
EPQ  Computer Room Miss Reid 

Football  Astro Mr Hilton 
Basketball (P6 only) Gym Mrs Keating 

Business & Enterprise (P6 only)  PODs Mr Alvarez 
Paul Clarkson Conference Room in LRC  Miss Ferraro 

 

Running Club: 

Running club starts next week. If you would like to participate, you must have parental consent. The 

google form has been emailed to your parents/carers.  

 

Vienna parent Meeting Reminder: 

This will take place in the LRC on Wednesday 8th Feb. 6-6.30.  

 

Medical Society – Bolton Hospice £50 Challenge: 

Please support the Medical Society with these fundraising events.  

Some members of staff will be taking part in the ‘Big Dip for Bolton Hospice’ on the 18th February. 

Sponsor them if you can! 

 

Uniformd Project:  

We are looking for a small group of Year 12 students to get involved with our extremely popular 

Uniformd project. This is a brilliant opportunity to work with a group of peers on a business endeavor. 

Please see Miss Ferraro if you are interested. Here is the link for more information: 

https://www.uniformd.co.uk/  
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